SUMMARY OF THE JASPER PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING HELD ON DECEMBER 17, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 P.M.

The minutes of the November 19, 2020 meeting were unanimously approved.

The Jasper Planning Commission reviewed a rezoning application submitted by Chester S. Norris, Jr. to
rezone a 63 acre+- parcel(s) of land located on the west side of 20" Avenue East between the 1700 &
2100 Block from the AG (Agricultural) Zoning District to the R-4 (Urban Dwelling) Zoning District for the
purpose of constructing Single Family Residences & Patio Homes. This request was approved
unanimously by the commission.

The Jasper Planning Commission reviewed a Final Plat for a phase of the Cottages at Blackwell Meadows.
This request was unanimously approved

The meeting was adjourned.



